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May 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are delighted to hear that your child will be starting Sutton Veny C of E Primary School in September 2023. On 
behalf of all the governors and staff, we would like to warmly welcome your family to our school. 

Sutton Veny School has a longstanding reputation for high standards and outstanding achievements. We are delighted 
to have received an outstanding grading for our provision in early years during our recent Ofsted inspection, which is a 
huge achievement for the school.  The dedicated team of staff and governors work closely together to move the school 
forward, continually developing and building on the school’s success. Above all, we aim to ensure that we provide the 
very best education for every child and that they feel happy, cared for and safe at school. In striving to achieve this, we 
value your support and encouragement.  

We want to reassure you that we know starting school is a very special time for you, and your child, and we will do all 
we can to ensure the children have a successful transition into school. With this letter, we have enclosed our Term Dates 
for 2023/24 to help with your forward planning. We have also enclosed a booklet with important admission forms for 
you to complete and return in the envelope provided. This will give us all of the information we need to start our induction 
process. If you have not accepted your place, or your circumstances have changed, please do get in touch by e-mailing 
admin@suttonveny.wilts.sch.uk so that we can update our records.  
 
We begin our process with a meeting for parents which will take place on Thursday 15th June at 6.00 pm in Auckland 
classroom. This will enable us to share all the information you need to help both you, and your child, feel fully prepared 
for school.  

Your child is also invited to attend school for an induction session, which gives them a chance to get to know the school, 
the staff and some of the other children starting in Auckland Class. Please see the attached letter for the date of your 
child’s session. 

In addition to this, either Mrs. Dale or Mrs. Blair, your child’s class teachers, will contact your child’s pre-school this term, 
to arrange a visit. This enables them to observe your child in a familiar setting and talk to the adults that are most 
familiar with them. In the meantime, you might like to visit our school website: www.suttonveny.wilts.sch.uk, which is 
updated weekly, and where you will be able to find out more about the school.  

We hope that your child will find their school life at Sutton Veny happy and rewarding. We want them to enjoy coming 
to school every day and for you as a parent, to feel welcome and involved. We hope that each child will leave our school, 
with pride and enduring memories of their time spent here.  

We look forward to welcoming you and hope that you and your child will be very happy at Sutton Veny C of E Primary 
School.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mr. Adam Lewis      
Headteacher   
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